TIETOENATOR CORPORATION STOCK EXCHANGE BULLETIN 27 FEBRUARY 2001 2.30 PM 1 (1)





Rautaruukki Information Systems unit transfers to TietoEnator





TietoEnator and Rautaruukki have today signed the contract according to which the entire operations of the Rautaruukki Information Systems unit will be taken over by TietoEnator. The letter of intent was signed in January this year. According to the contract, the employees of the Rautaruukki Information Systems unit – 145 people in Raahe and Hämeenlinna -will retain their existing employee status as they join TietoEnator.








Additional information: 


TietoEnator Oyj, Process & Manufacturing, Harri Ovaska, Vice President, �tel +358 40 5465575, e-mail: harri.ovaska@tietoenator.com�
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